
Mardi Gras in May 

Bi-annual Fundraiser 

5-5-19 
 
With less than a month away we are focused on getting volunteers and of course selling 
tickets!  We are splitting shifts for volunteers so that they can also enjoy the evening 
and not wear anyone out!  Looking for 111 volunteers.  Online sign ups are in place for 
volunteers and ticket sales.  Charlie Roberts from LSS gave an excellent mission 
moment this past weekend, hopefully that will spur activity.   
 
Communications has created a Mardi Gras web page and facebook page, please be 
sure to check out.  My hope for the next event is to continue to push automation. 
 
April 22 is when your council basket and committee baskets are due!  The computer 
room will be the temporary storage place.  It’s also the day we hang the Mary Kay Fager 
Paintings.  Hope you enjoy the new artwork. 
 
  
Entertainment and Games with the Youth Group are in place, The Kitchen folks have a 
fabulous meal planned including sampling of all foods!  Lutheran Family feud will bring 
lots of laughs as we have Traditional vs Contemporary! 
 
Tickets on sale again on 27 and 28th in the gathering space and online, along with an 
insert from LSS about Always Being Made New.   
 
See you May 5th! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mitzi Jones 
Community Outreach Ministries Facilitator    
Mardi Gras Lead 
 

 

 

 


